
Meeting Date: June 15, 2017

 

Last Day! 
 
 
As you might surmise from the picture on the left, this was President

 last meeting.  He has done an outstanding job, and we all thank 
you, Ray, for all your efforts.  Well done!   
 
Before the meeting started, Jennifer Finnegan and Rick Hill 
entertained us with their great  
music.  Thank you both, it 
adds a lot to our meetings. 
 

President Ray introduced Jeff Avery, who presented him 
with a nice bottle of Zinfandel, and then got things going. 
Bill Howland led the pledge and Robin Dummer said the 
invocation.  PP Steve Westlake introduced visiting 
Rotarians and guests.  We were off and running.  

Announcements:  Mary Brace relayed thanks from Eva Jimenez to our club for their thoughtfulness 
Eva.   Mary also said she needs some help setting up for the 

Demotion.  Contact her at 351-1499 or mbrace@wellcaremd.com. 

Karen Karnatz is looking for housing for our incoming exchange student.  Typically, our exchange 
student stays with three different families during their year in Redding.  He is from Switzerland, and 
apparently quite a smart kid.    Contact Karen at karenkarnatz@gmail.com or 222-1587. 

Vickie Marler announced a work project to finish up at Chrysalis Charter School in Palo Cedro, the 
old Bishop Quinn campus.  Will be spreading wood chips around and about the shade structure we 
have built.  Meet at the school at 8:30 on Saturday June 24th.  Bring gloves and rakes.  Contact 
Vickie at 209-0564 or vickiemarler@aol.com  Vickie also donated $100 to her husband, , Paul 
Harris.  Thanks, Vickie, for all you do. 



Colt 45 :  Each year, Rick Bosetti and the Colt 45s invite our club to a baseball 

night is June 24th  

Nikki Anthony announced that Shasta Youth Leadership Camp is July 18th.  Contact Nikki at 520-
1673 or Nicole.anthony@adeccona.com for more information and how  you might participate. 

Tim Thomas rode his bicycle from Redding to Los Angeles for a fund raiser.  He rode 545 miles and 
it took seven days.  Way to go, Tim.   

Recognitions:  Bret Christiansen 
birthday, (Florida time).  Bret said whatever he owes, take it.  Congratulations and thanks, Bret.

Jake Mangas announced that his dad, Mike, -
five years.   Congratulations, Mike.  Thanks for the $100, Jake.  

Honor to Youth:  PP Dick Green reviewed all the projects accomplished under President
leadership for the past year.  It was an impressive and extensive list.  

He then introduced Liesl Schmidt who then reviewed the accomplishments of our youthful honoree 
for this month, Mason W. attends Shasta 
High School and will graduate this year.  
While attending, he has excelled both 
athletically and academically.  He has 
been on the swim team for four years and 
spent three years as a pole vaulter.  He 
has been active in Interact and the Future 
Business Leaders of America while
carrying a 4.0 GPA.  
 
He has been very active at the YMCA and 

spent years at Camp Mc Cumber as both a 
camper and staff member.  

He plans to attend Cal Poly at San Luis Obispo and major in economics.  He intends to be an 
entrepreneur.  Congratulations, Mason. 

Program:  In February of this year, Jeanne Jelke, PP Amelia Ward, and PP Kathy Anderson went 
on a joint Rotary project to Tepic, Mexico.  As shown on the map, four clubs participated in funding 
and helping onsite.  The funds were donated by four different clubs as noted below.  Our club 
donated $3000 which was matched by our sister club in Chilliwack, BC Canada.  

  
 

   

   

    

    

 
 

L-R Liesl Schmidt, PP Dick Green, Mason W., President Ray 



The Tres  to help build an Inclusive Park at Juan Escutia Park in Tepic, Mexico that 
has equipment such as teeter-totters that would be accessible to children in wheel chairs and other 
physical limitations.  As it turned out, the park was not yet ready to have the equipment installed due 
to a number of bureaucratic reasons. Since they have returned, the problems have  been worked out 
and the park is scheduled for completion by the end of July 2017.    

However, Jeanne had been to this area many times before since her former club in Washington had 
done several joint projects in this area.  They toured many of them and showed us what the power of 
Rotary has accomplished in this area. It was very impressive to see the finished projects and the 
even more ambitious ones underway. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Tres Amigas and their Rotarian 
comrades in Tepic, Mexico 

Wheel Chair Accessible Teeter-Totter 
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 Ed Rullman 
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Calendar 
June 22 Demotion at PE Richard Malotky s House 

June 22 No Noon Meeting 

June 29 No Noon Meeting 

July 6 Next Noon Meeting 

The Tres Amigas presented a plaque from Tepic, 
Mexico to President Ray and our club.  L-R President

Ray, Jeanne Jelke, PP Amelia Ward, PP Kathy 
Anderson 



   

 
  

   

   

   



   

   

   

   

   

  


